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  On April 24th, we are celebrating the men and women 
who keep us safe.  Words are inadequate, so how about 
a reception?  Please join us on April 24th at the Senior 
Citizen Center at 1707 N. Shelby Street in Salem at 
6:00 to honor these brave men and women.  We will be 
awarding grants to the departments and small gifts for 
the first 75 people to arrive.  So, come out and support 
your favorite department.  The top three departments in 
attendance will win an additional $1,000.00 grant.  We 
hope to see you there.

Thank you!  
Because of your generous support, 

our Foundation is celebrating 
25 years of service.  

We have scheduled several activities to celebrate this 
milestone with you. We hope you will join us for all of them. 

We are celebrating our Superheroes!

  This is a three–quarter scaled replica of the Vietnam Vet-
erans Memorial in DC.  It also has an educational trail-
er.   Opening Ceremony is May 17th at 5:30.  Our guest 
speaker is Lieutenant General Michael Tucker (Retired).  
On May 19th  we will hold a MIA/POW ceremony at 
5:30.  Our closing ceremony will be at 1:30 on May 20th.  
The Wall That Heals will be open to visitors 24 hours a 
day.  On Thursday and Friday, we will host field trips for 
local schools throughout the day.  It is a true honor to 
host this event and we hope you will come out to see this 
spectacular monument to those who bravely served.  
  We have many Veterans in our community who served 
not only in Vietnam, but also WWII, Korea, Persian Gulf 
War, and our current War on Terrorism.  We recognize 
and are eternally grateful to all who served.  Next time 
you see one of them, be sure to thank them for their ser-
vice.

Celebrating our Local Firefighters and 
Law Enforcement Personnel

April 24

We are hosting The Wall That Heals 
May 17 - May 20



In memory of Gayle Berryman
Tom and Kim Scifres
In memory of Mary Jane Fultz
Anonymous
In memory of Lynda M. Rudder
Anonymous
In memory of Michelle Satterwhite
Michael and Sally Satterwhite
In memory of Audrey Nichols
BSE Staff
In memory of Bill and Bealah Yarber
Michael Yarber
In memory of Bill McDonald
Bill Reister and Marji Morris
In memory of Bobbi Vanover
Dawson Souder
The Jeff Souder Family
In memory of Lova Temple
Dawson Souder
The Jeff Souder Family
JD and Lindsey Wade-Swift
Richard and Marcia Grassmyer
In memory of George 
  and Janet Richardson
Richard and Marcia Grassmyer
In memory of Harriet Schamber
Dan and Karen Davis
Chris and Jenny Bundy
Bill and Alice Nevels
Tom and Libby Kruer
Burl and Carmelita Jean
In memory of Holly Humphrey
Patricia Humphrey
In memory of Jinny Scifres
Jason Wade-State Farm Insurance

In memory of JohnCurtis
Lois Greene
In memory of 
  Elizabeth Newlon Marhsall
Lois Greene
In memory of Johnny Elrod
Bill and Sherry Elrod
Joe and Allison Ezzell
Bob and Teri Huff
Wayne and Marilyn Rosenbaum
Derek and Ashley Sullivan
June Rudder
Tom and Barbara Voyles
Kathryn Sullivan
In memory of Larry Stephenson
Terri Stephenson
In memory of Larry Wagers
Mary Etta Stearns
In memory of Lee John Fultz
Mary Kay Fultz
In memory of Robert Brewer
Mary Kay Fultz
Luella Purkhiser
In memory of Sam Deaton
Roy and Peggy Wathen
In memory of Stephanie Kennedy
Todd and Angie Motsinger
Mark and Whitney Richardson
Judy Zink
In memory of Malachi Zink
Judy Zink
In memory of Susie Lopp
John and Karen Walton
In memory of Waquar Aziz, MD
Steve and Sherri Briscoe
In memory of Marvin Naugle
Rita Elliott
John and Marcia Senn

In memory of Irvin Naugle
Rita Elliott
John and Marcia Senn
In memory of Evelyn Perkins
Rita Elliott
John and Marcia Senn
In memory of Clarice McCoskey
Dawson Souder
The Jeff Souder Family
Burl and Carmelita Jean
In memory of Morris “Buster” Hoar
Barb Davis
Donnie and Reta Haub
Jim and Judy Johnson
Burl and Carmelita Jean
Todd and Beth Armstrong
Rita Elliott
Tony and Jeanette Nolan
In memory of Nate Thomas
Mark and Pam Barry
In memory of Floyd 
  and Frances Fletcher
Jack and Carol Mahuron
In memory of Paulette Miller
Jack and Carol Mahuron
In memory of Evelyn Holler
Jack and Carol Mahuron
In memory of Randy Johnson
Barry and Denise Johnson
In memory of Dean Hawkins
Todd and Beth Armstrong
Jim and Judy Johnson
Loy and Fordyce Agency
Bill and Tanya Dustin
Rick and Jo Ann Richardson	

In memory of Dennis Jackson
Bill and Tanya Dustin
John and Sue Hawkins
Todd and Beth Armstrong
In memory of Diane Rosenbaum
Brent Rosenbaum
In memory of Donald Nice
JD and Lindsey Wade-Swift
Mark and Stacy Marshall
Gary and Linda Chastain
Tony and Jeanette Nolan
In memory of Donald Qualkinbush
Donnie and Reta Haub	
In memory of Donna Agan
Loy and Fordyce Agency
Tony and Jeanette Nolan
Richard and Marcia Grassmyer
In memory of Donna Applegate
JD and Lindsey Wade-Swift
In memory of Ed Burger
Donnie and Reta Haub
In memory of Steve Green
Vence and Karen Gay
In memory of Ellen Robertson
Vence and Karen Gay
In memory of Cliff and Violet Baird
Kenneth and Nancy Baird
In memory of Dale and Nancy Greg-
ory Nice
James and Rhonda Smoak
In memory of Jeanette Martin
Jack and Carol Mahuron
In memory of Dana Nicholson
June Greene
Sue Bennett
Kevin and Linda Baird
Norman and Betty Chanley

“There are no goodbyes for us.  Wherever you are, you will 
always be in our hearts.” ~ Mahatma Ghandi
Memorials for first quarter 2018 

 

  
  Our community is rich with people who are generous 
with their time, talent and treasure to make our commu-
nity better.  Whether they are mentoring a child, caring 
for a homeless animal, feeding the hungry, nurturing our 
souls, educating our minds,  or protecting  the abused 
(and everything in between), we are all better because 
of their work.  So, in June we are playing “Game of 
Phones.”  This is a social media contest and anyone in 
Washington County can participate.  We will have clues 
posted on our webpage to locations in our county.  Take 
a selfie in front of each location and post it on our Face-
book page and you will be entered into a drawing.  The 
Grand Prize will be a $500.00 gift card from Amazon.  
Find all the locations and you will get extra chances to 
win.  And, while you are there, take a minute to visit 
some of the nonprofits and learn more about how they 
support our community.

  
  We will have a reception from 5:15 to 6:15.  During this 
reception, you can visit some nonprofits who will have 
displays.  You can vote for your favorite display.  The 
nonprofit with the most votes will receive a $25,000.00 
endowment.  Later in the evening, we will take a few 
minutes to recognize folks who have made a difference 
in our county by giving through the Washington County 
Community Foundation.
  Yes, this will be a very busy time for staff and board 
members… but it will be worth all the extra effort.  Twen-
ty-fifth Anniversaries only happen once and we wanted 
to thank all the people who have contributed to making 
Washington County a better place.  Be sure to visit our 
website, as we will be updating it with information, as we 
get closer to each event.  

We are celebrating 
our Nonprofits this month.

We will celebrate our Donors, 
People like you, at our 

Annual Meeting on July 12th 
at Cornerstone Hall.



Honorariums for the first quarter of 2018
In honor of Greg McCurdy
Anonymous

In honor of Steve Riggle
Anonymous

In honor of Rita Elliott
Mary Ann Naugle

In honor of Bob Strange
JD and Lindsey Wade-Swift
Bill and Tanya Dustin
Jim and Judy Johnson

In honor of Jean Wilson
Vickie Williams

In honor of Mindy Zheng
Women’s Evening Study Club

In honor of Paul Scifres
Tom and Kim Scifres

In honor of Stephen Fisher 
  on his birthday
Sharon Smedley

In honor of the 2018 IHSAA Girls 
Basketball Champion Lady Lions
Greg and Cindy McCurdy

To be inspired is great, but to be an inspiration is an honor. 

Current Members:

Adrian and Cristy Brown
Betty J. Brown
Bill and Tanya Dustin
Danny and Debbie Dean
David and Suzie Lee
Danny Habermel
David and Carolyn Beck
David Morris
Diana Armstrong
Garland and Norma Sue White
Gene and Judy Hedrick
Jason and Sesley Wade

JD and Lindsey Wade-Swift
Jean Wilson
Jeanette Hart
Jerry and Coyla Short
Jim and Judy Johnson
John Roberts
Lois Marshall Greene
Marji Morris and Bill Reister
Mimi Lewis
Nancy Grossman
Richard and Marcia Grassmyer
Ron and Holly Zimmer
Tim and Rose Anderson

Tom and Libby Kruer
Tony and Jeanette Nolan
Those We Remember:
Add and Mabel Gray
Herman Childers 
Kevin Johnson
Robert and Clarice Morris
Roy and Mae Lee
Terry Schuler
Thelma Mount
William C. and Martha Branaman

Thanks to our Morris Society members!  
They are giving a gift to our community through their Will or estate plan.  

They truly hold our future in the palm of their hands! 

We greatly appreciate notification of any planned gift or bequest
 so that we can properly acknowledge the donor’s generosity and our gratitude.

Future generations 
will love you for it.



“Leaving a legacy is like planting a tree that will provide shade for future generations.” 

Jack and Carol Mahuron
Philip  and Rebecca Marshall
David and Carolyn Beck
Don and Mary Hacker
Jo Barnett
Janet Bowling and David Sebastian
Danny Habermel
Drew and Connie Wright
Jeff and Kim Souder
Jerlene Nice
Tony and Jeanette Nolan
Dennis Baxter
Mick and Gail Napier
Bill and Alice Nevels
Don and Mary Hacker
John Roberts
Walter Bridgewater
Canton Lions Club
Mary Hartley
Maxine Stewart
Keith and Rita Alberton
Tim and Rose Anderson
Ernie and Carolyn Baird
Sue Bennett
Gary and Claudia Coffey
Ramona Collins
Lee Coombs
Jim and Marilyn Day
Merwyn and Connie Fisher

Stephen Fisher
Dorothy Garriott
Chet and Susan Green
Carolyn Haag
Maggie Hamilton
Gwen Hardin
Max and Phyllis Hinkle
Wilma Humphrey 
  and Lana Humphrey
John Jones GM City
Therisa Kreilein
Joe and Chris Mahuron
Marjorie Mull
Marta Myszak
Ray and Martha Oppel
Luella Purkhiser
Tracy Purkhiser
Larry and Bonita Purlee
Jerry and Gloria Rosenbaum
Rick and Marcella Russell
Jerry and Coyla Short
Cecil and Martha Smith
James and Rhonda Smoak
Helen Spaulding
Steve and Barbara Summers
William and Sherri Troutman
Wron and Nona Wade
JD and Lindsey Wade-Swift
Mack and Thelma Webster

Donald and Susan Wetzel
Judy Zink
Jerry and Sherry Hammond
Derek and Ashley Sullivan
Rita Elliott
Mary Kay Fultz
Richard and Marcia Grassmyer
Donnie and Reta Haub
Jason Wade – State Farm Insurance
Tom and Libby Kruer
Mark and Pam Barry
Keith and Karen Barry
Barbara Baynes
Chris and Jenny Bundy
Cottongim Enterprises
Bill and Tanya Dustin
Bill and Sherry Elrod
Todd and Jana Ewen
Margaret Gasaway
Lois Greene
Lynn and Dana Hardy
Richard and Carolyn Hoyt
Dan and Karen Libka
Judy Matthews
Lisa Moser
Christopher and Ellen Mosier
Tim and Lisa Nice
Michael and Stacy Richardson
Morris and Marty Rosenbaum

Salem Washington County 
  Senior Citizens
Oliver and Donna Sizemore
Butch and Anne Terrell
Kevin and Linda Baird
June Greene
Norman and Betty Chanley
Daniel Allen
Kenneth and Nancy Baird
Eddie and Shelley Deaton
Julia Dyer
Larry and Bonnie Golden
Byron and Vicki Green
Bruce and Linda Grosvenor
Robert Hall
William and Linda Hepler
Charles and Mary Hunt
Bob and Kay Lambert
EE and Margaret Ann Martin
John and Mary Mead
Angela Mead
Sean Mead
Mark and Heather Jordan
J. Robert Shine
Joe and Beth Smith

THANK YOU to our 2018 members…. We couldn’t do it without YOU!

The word philanthropy has its roots in the Greek language meaning “
love for mankind.” It was never meant to apply only to donors of 
thousands or millions of dollars. - Arthur C. Frantzerb


